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What we did...

We chose to take donuts and thank you cards to our local Sheriff’s 
Department. We wanted a way to thank our sheriff’s for everything 
that they do everyday for our county. They are true community 
changers. 



Our why…

Every single day those men and women go to work not knowing what 
that day will bring. They selflessly do it knowing that they might not 
even come home that night. That is a huge sacrifice that they are 
willing to make. There is no way that we could truly repay them.



The process...

There wasn’t very much research that had to be done for our project. 
However, we did talk to the manager at Krispy Kreme and she helped 
us figure out how many donuts we needed. We wrote thank you notes 
before hand and had them ready to give to the sheriffs. 



What happened...

We got the donuts from Krispy Kreme and went to the Sheriff’s 
Department. When we first walked in, we couldn’t find anyone. Turns 
out that they were all in a meeting, so we got to go back to the 
dispatcher room. Seeing their faces was all worth it! 


